The Faculty Welfare Committee is charged to review the "Faculty Workload and Responsibilities" section of the Faculty Handbook and bring proposed revisions to the Faculty Senate no later than the final meeting in Fall 2023.* The depth of necessary revision is left to the committee's judgement, but may include a full rewrite of the section. It is recommended that at least one member of the Provost's Office be included in an advisory capacity in the committee's work on this charge.

*The proposed revisions will likely need to submitted to the Faculty Senate President approximately one week prior to the meeting date to be included in the specified meeting.